
 

 

Re: KH/AC/FS/Year 12 Study Day 
 
14th May 2025 

 

 
Year 12 Study Day 

Dear Parent / Carer,  
 
On Friday 23rd May, year 12 students are not required to attend school and should use the 
day to continue their revision for their mock examinations.   
 
Some students have the following mock examinations during the afternoon of Friday 23rd 
May.  These students must attend school for these examinations: 

• Computer Science Paper 1 
• History Paper 1 

Normal lessons will commence after half term on Monday 2nd June for all students when the 
remainder of the mock examinations will take place.  All students must attend school for 
their normal timetabled lessons around their mock examinations after half term.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr K Hibbs 
Headteacher   
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